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Johns Manville Removes Old LTTR Data from Polyisocyanurate 
Packaging Labels 
 
 
In the third quarter of 2013, JM modified its polyiso packaging labels to include both the 2013 LTTR 
value (S770-03) and the 2014 LTTR value (S770-09); see the example below.  This action was taken to 
ensure the product was properly labelled no matter when the job site was permitted during the LTTR 
transition.  Now that this LTTR transition period is winding down, the old 2013 LTTR value is no longer 
needed. 
 
Old:       New: 

  
 
Beginning April 1, 2014, our plants will produce all polyiso product labels with only the 2014 LTTR 
(S770-09) value on the packaging labels. With current levels of inventory, JM estimates that product 
labels with both LTTR values will be consumed in the market by the third quarter of 2014. 
 
For further information, please contact your local JM sales representative. 
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Portfolio Manager, Boards and Insulations 
 
 
 

 


